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Additional Item: Proposed Projects to be Monitored by the Implementation 
Unit 

 
Portfolio Deputy Prime Minister 

 
 

On 15 March 2021, Cabinet: 
 

1 noted that on 16 February 2021, the Cabinet Priorities Committee (CPC) invited the Deputy 
Prime Minister to report back to CPC on the projects that the Implementation Unit is 
proposed to monitor [CPC-21-MIN-0001]; 

 
2 noted that it is proposed that the Implementation Unit monitor the following projects: 

 
2.1 Jobs for Nature; 

 
2.2 Mental Health Package; 

 
2.3 Infrastructure Reference Group projects; 

 
2.4 New Zealand Upgrade; 

 
2.5 Housing Programme; 

 
2.6 Carbon Neutral Public Service. 

 
 
 
 
 

Michael Webster 
Secretary of the Cabinet 
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